
ANNOUNCING HUNT HEROES ESSAY CONTEST WINNERS
In commemoration for this year’s 21st Anniversary of 9/11, we launched 
our second annual Patriot Essay Contest.  The contest provides military 
children ages 8-18 years of age the opportunity to share “What it means to 
be a Patriot and How Do You Show Patriotism in Your Community?”  

Each submission included poignant messages on patriotism - which 
included Respect, Loyalty, Sacri�ce and the Love for our People and 
Country.  Read below one of our submissions by Gavin D. from Fort Lee:

“Most people may not be aware, but patriotism also exists in our community. 
This can be done simply by being a good citizen who exercises their right to 
vote during an election, by participating or volunteering in local activities and 
events, making contributions that support your community, and just by doing 
more to help those around you without ever expecting anything in return.”…

Our Hunt Heroes certainly understand the importance of being a patriot 
and the impact on how they can make a di�erence in their own 
communities. This year’s Patriot Contest winners are: 

1. Gavin D. – Fort Lee
2. Janelle H. – Langley
3. Nathalie R. – Air Force Academy
4. Noah W. – Ohana Navy
5. Reese F. – Ohana Navy

Congratulations to our Patriot Contest Winners for their great submissions!

COMING SOON - TENANT SATISFACTION SURVEY! 
The annual Tenant Satisfaction Surveys will launch in October for both Army and Air Force communities.

We encourage you to share your thoughts and feedback on your living experience in our community.  The survey links will be sent from the Air Force 
(AirForceHousingSurvey@celassociates.com) and Army (ArmyHousingSurvey@celassociates.com), to the primary email address on �le.  If you have any 
questions, please contact your local leasing o�ce. 

Air Force will launch on Monday, October 17, 2022

Army will launch on Tuesday, October 25, 2022

OCT ‘22
NEWSLETTER

Dear Residents,

Fall is o�cially here, and with the new season comes cooler weather (especially for those states that have seen extraordinary heat), 
children acclimating to a new school year, and football. There are also a few notable things happening within the company that I feel 
are important to share with you.

First, we are wrapping up our season of Hunt Helping Hands. We bring employees together each year for a day of service and focus on a 
project in each community. This year, we decided to conduct projects in each community to bene�t our residents. Our team members have 
partnered with several organizations to provide additional service to our residents and communities. 

On October 13, 2022, we will again partner with Hire Heroes USA to provide residents with a free workshop on career transition for those 
leaving active service. This one and half hour event will provide the tools necessary to create a resume, provide interviewing techniques, and hopefully set our 
career-seeking residents up for success. For more information, please visit huntheroesfoundation.org.

Our Army and Air Force communities will receive their CEL Tenant Satisfaction Surveys. I encourage you to complete these brief but essential surveys. The 
information will help us prioritize our e�orts to better serve you and to further invest in the areas where we are performing the strongest.

And �nally, we have concluded the Focus Groups at each of our HMC communities. I wish to thank those who took the time to participate and provide 
valuable feedback. These in depth conversations were essential to understand our resident journey from the leasing process to move out. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis
Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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PET OF THE MONTH
Madi Wheaton's pup, Laika

COMMUNITY
ANNOUNCEMENTS
Self Help will no longer be open on Saturdays. You can 
still check out lawn care equipment Monday – Friday 
from 8 AM to 5 PM at our Maintenance Shop (small 
building next to the tennis courts).

Please do not submit work orders for air �lters. Air Filters 
can also be picked up during regular business hours at 
our main o�ce (Community Center) or at the Self Help 
O�ce (maintenance shop). Filters are good for 1 - 3 
months depending on pets and allergies. You can call 
ahead to ensure we have your size available.

C.E.L. (Tenant Satisfaction Survey) is coming. Surveys will
be sent out to the primary email on �le, to con�rm the
email please call/email your RSS or our o�ce.

Are you getting ready to PCS? Don’t forget to give us a 30 
day written notice to start your move out process. You 
can email us at Laughlin@HuntCompanies.com with 
your address, the date you are planning to move-out, 
and your RSS will reach out to schedule your pre and �nal 
inspections. You DO NOT need orders to submit your 30 
day notice but we will need them before your �nal 
inspection.  For member who have not received orders or 
whom current orders are getting ready to expire please 
make sure to give us your Notice to Vacate even if you 
have not received con�rmation of your class end date. 
We can put you on a tentative notice until you have 
received con�rmed dates. 

IMPORTANT EVENTS
National Night Out

We are partnering with the Base and SF to enhance the relationship 
between the community and law enforcement on and o� base. Everyone 
is welcome to stop by Bldg. 139 parking lot and SF parking lot, on 
Tuesday, October 4th at 5 PM.

Door 2 Door Survey Packet Drop O�

We will be walking through the community verifying emails and passing 
out survey info on Friday, October 7th.

C.E.L (Tenant Satisfaction Survey) Launch

Be on the lookout for your survey. This is di�erent from the surveys that 
are sent out after a work order is completed. Anyone who moved in prior 
to Sept 1st is eligible to receive the survey.

National Cupcake Day

On October 18th, drive by the office for a sweet treat and to confirm 
you have received your survey or to check what email it was sent 
to. All residents are welcome. The event will be in the Community Center 
parking lot from 4:30 PM – 5:30 PM.

C.E.L. (Tenant Satisfaction Survey) Drawing 1

Enter the drawing at the end of the survey to win an electronic gift card.  
Anyone who has completed their survey is eligible, starting October 26th.

National Chocolate Day

On October 28th, drive by the o�ce for a chocolate treat and to con�rm 
you have received your survey or to check what email it was sent to. All 
residents are welcome. The event will be in the Community Center 
parking lot from 4:30 PM – 5:30 PM.

Truck ‘n’ Treats / Haunted House

On October 31st, Come by and enjoy a night of treats and visit our 
Haunted House. We are partnering with Base Youth Center. Everyone is 
welcome to join us in the Community Center parking lot.

OCTOBER IS BREAST CANCER
AWARENESS MONTH
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